From: Rebekah < rebekah.laurel@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 2:11 PM

To: Council Coments < CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Letter

Letter from my little one, Daniyal. His name is pronounced "Don-y'all".

Dear Mayor Perrin

thank you for trying to stop People from doing bad things. AND TRY to fell People to follow Rules. There is no shot, even though ve are off School, We Shouldn't have Play Dates a and see friends, even tour neighbors neighbors. Please tell People to Be Sate, Stay 6 feet away And Stop Play Dates Because You pont want to have covid 19. . You could be a carrier, you point Want to hurt sick or old people. We have to Do better than the Plague times. America stands for when it gets hard, we still stand strong. Sincerely, panival Khan was age 7